
  
  

 
 
 
 

April 14, 2025 
 

To: Residents Affected by the 2025 Construction Projects 
  

Subject: Project Informational Meeting 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
As you may already be aware, the City will be constructing street, path, and utility 
improvements in a number of areas this year as follows: 
 

• Cherry Street from Water Street to Walker Street 

• Mill Street from N. Madison Street to Railroad Street 

• Railroad Street from Mill Street to E. Main Street 

• Porter Road from Seventh Street to the west 

• N. Madison Street from Main Street to N. Union Road (sidewalk only) 

• Garfield Avenue from N. Fourth Street to approximately 300 feet west (sidewalk 
only) 

• Brown School Road from Cortland Drive to W. Forest Hollow Lane (sidewalk only) 

• Paths adjacent to Larson Acres Park 
 
Work is expected to begin as early as May and complete in November.  Prior to 
construction commencing, there are several items that are important to know.   
 
A public informational meeting is scheduled for April 30th at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting 
will be held at Creekside Place (102 Maple Street, Evansville, WI, 53536), and all residents 
are welcome to attend.  
 
Please feel free to contact Town & Country Engineering, Inc. (273-3350) with any 
questions you have about the project.  Your patience and cooperation are greatly 
appreciated and will help ensure a successful project.      
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
TOWN & COUNTRY ENGINEERING, INC. 

 
Nick Bubolz 
Project Engineer 


